
 
ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

 
REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST / STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Arkansas Department of Transportation (Department) is 
seeking letters of interest from qualified consulting firms for on-call services for the design 
of highway projects in Arkansas on an as-needed basis for the remainder of 2019 through 
the end of 2020.  The Department encourages small firms with experience designing 
highways to respond. 
 
The work may include one or more of the following tasks: 
 

• Roadway design and plans 
• Bridge design and plans, including necessary hydrologic and hydraulic information 
• Right of way plans 

 
The consultant or consultant team shall be capable of providing part or all of the above 
tasks. 
 
Copies of the full Request for Letters of Interest shall be obtained by e-mailing 
consultantinvoices@ardot.gov or by calling the Consultant Contracts office at (501) 569-
4986. 
 
In order to receive consideration, interested firms shall follow the instructions supplied to 
them in the full Request for Letters of Interest and shall be received no later than 4:00 
p.m. (CDT) on August 19th, 2019.   
 
The Department complies with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, 
Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, FHWA 
Guidance and any other Federal, State, and/or local laws, rules and/or regulations.  This 
notice is available from the ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator in large print, on audiotape and 
in Braille. 
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